
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 11/4/2011 2:33:15 PM
To: 'cft@cpuc.ca.gov' (cft@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Pacific Energy Center celebration on 6Dec?

Charlotte -

Hi there! I have a followup from Commissioner Ferron's visit to PG&E that I'd like to ask you about - is 
Commissioner Ferron planning to attend the anniversary celebration at the PEC? I've enclosed the 
invitation, which is the one that Steve Malnight handed to Commissioner Ferron. It also has the 
preliminary agenda, which includes Art Rosenfeld and Ralph Cavanaugh.

Thanks!

yours,

sid
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